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*Printed for information 
 

JOINT PARKING COMMITTEE 

 
18 July 2011 

 
Present:- Councillor Sweeney in the Chair 
 
Councillors D Clarke, Robinson and Sinnott 
 
County Councillors Mrs Cornes, Cooper and Locke 
 
 

182. * APOLOGIES 
 
An apology was received from County Councillor Tagg. 
 

183. * MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
Resolved:- That the minutes of the previous meeting of the Committee 
held on 6 June 2011 be approved as a correct record. 
 

184. * RESIDENTS PARKING ZONES 
 
It was reported that the proposed Residents Parking Zone to the south east of the 
town centre approved at the previous meeting was to be advertised on 27 July 
2011. 
 
Following the implementation of this the next areas to be considered for 
Residents Parking Zones would be Dunkirk and West Brampton. 
 
Resolved:- That the information be noted. 
 

185. * REQUESTS FOR NEW/AMENDMENTS TO TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS 
 
Details of requests since 6 May 2011 for new or amendments to existing Traffic 
Regulation Orders to alleviate alleged traffic problems. 
 
Resolved:- That the information be noted and the requests considered at 
future meetings of the Committee. 
 

186. * FUNDING FOR FUTURE PROJECTS 
 
The Chair reported that future funding arrangements between the County Council 
and District Councils were due to be discussed at a meeting of the County 
Parking Board to be held next week. 
 
It was indicated that the set up costs of some £140,000 for the Borough had been 
jointly funded by the County Council and were to be repaid by this Council 
through the revenue received from enforcement over a period of up to 5 years. 
 
A proposal to be considered by the County Parking Board was for the period of 
repayment to be extended and for each District Council to retain a proportion of 
the revenue to enable them to implement some schemes. 
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Further details of the outcome of the meeting would be submitted to a future 
meeting of this Committee. 
 
Resolved:- That the information be received. 
 
 

S J M SWEENEY 
Chair 


